Two Days National Level Workshop
On
Education Leadership: Leading and Managing Change
April 5-6, 2014
Department of Education Management
SNDT Women’s University,

Juhu Campus, Mumbai 400049
Dear Friends,

Greetings from the Department of Education Management, SNDT Women’s
University, Juhu Campus, Mumbai.

As we all know that there is need for all educationists and administrators to learn and
know about leadership style, through which institutional identity and quality in the current global
competition can be sustained. With a view to develop a better understanding, and importance
of leadership and change management, the Department is organizing Two Days National
Level Workshop on “Education Leadership: Leading and Managing Change” on April 5-6,
2014 from 9.30 a.m. to 5.30 p.m. at SNDT Women’s University, Juhu Campus, Mumbai-
49.

The workshop will cover following aspects:

(i) Leadership — This part is designed to offer a structure for understanding and practicing
leadership, propel upon education leadership, highlighting essential skills needed to lead in
today’s competitive and challenging world. Participants will have the opportunity to explore
their leadership style and utilizing the same in diverse situation.

(ii) Change management — Change is everlasting process, it is constant and continuous, if it
does not match the pace of demand, it gets accumulated, and system become more composite,
one day scheme may become redundant. This workshop is intended to propose an understanding
of capabilities needed to address the deliberate and calculated aspects of change, barriers in the
process of change, overcoming with the problem of resistance to change and to develop a
mechanism for improving leadership skills as change agent.

Resource Persons are-

1.Prof. O.B. Sayeed- An Eminent Academician, Researcher, Trainer and consultant, IBS
Hyderabad, Prof NITIE (Retd.)

2.Dr. R. Krishna Murthy-Academician, trainer, consultant, Director, Industrial Relations
Institute of India.

3.Prof. Govind Swaroop Pathak- Academician, trainer and consultant, Indian School of
Mines, Dhanabad.

Due to limited no of seats Pl register as early as possible, not latter then 25" March 2014.
Looking forward to welcome you on 5™ April, 2014

The Brochure and Registration form are attached herewith.

Thanking you

With warm regards

Dr. Meera Shanker, Head



